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ABC Suspends License of Train Station Supper Club in Roseville 
Immediate 20 Day suspension for operating a ‘Disorderly House’ 

 

Roseville– On February 9, 2017, Agents with the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) 

posted a 20 day Notice of Suspension at Train Station Supper Club located at 1100 Orlando Avenue in 

Roseville.  The business is prohibited from serving or selling alcoholic beverages for 20 days.  

Additionally, the suspension will remain indefinitely until there is either compliance with the laws for 

ABC businesses with a restaurant license, the license is changed to be a bar without food service, or the 

license is transferred to person(s) acceptable to the Department. 

  

The suspension is the result of an investigation conducted by ABC and the Roseville Police Department 

related to ongoing disorderly operation of the business and failure to operate as a bona fide eating place 

(restaurant) as defined by California law. 

 

From September, 2014 through July, 2016, police were required to respond and take action at the 

location numerous times for incidents such as fights, assaults, public drunkenness and disturbing the 

peace.  On July 1, 2016, Officers were dispatched to the premises when multiple subjects were shot. 

Violent incidents endanger the lives of innocent citizens. ABC will continue working with local law 

enforcement to try to prevent these types of incidents. 

 

One of ABC’s core responsibilities is to work closely with local law enforcement to address serious 

public safety problems associated with the overconsumption of alcohol. When someone at a licensed 

location has consumed too much alcohol they put themselves and others at risk. ABC protects 

communities through excellence in education and by administering prevention and enforcement 

programs designed to increase compliance with California’s alcoholic beverage laws. The Department 

encourages licensees and their employees to take ABC’s free three-hour LEAD class. LEAD stands for 

Licensee Education on Alcohol and Drugs. The program can increase public safety in communities by 

helping businesses understand alcoholic beverage laws and regulations.  

 

ABC’s mission is to provide the highest level of service through licensing, education and enforcement. 

To learn more about ABC programs that help protect communities, prevent alcohol-related harm and 

potentially save lives visit https://www.abc.ca.gov/programs/programs_PE.html 

 

ABC is a Department of the Business, Consumer Services and Housing Agency.  
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